
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thursday 5th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, our performance at The Queen Katharine Academy is fast approaching and so it is time to think 

about costumes for the performance. 

 

We have tried to keep it as simple as possible.  Please can all those who are in the dance but not acting wear grey 

trousers, a grey skirt or dress with a white shirt.  If a dress is worn, please have shorts underneath.   

Please can you make this clothing look well-worn i.e. ripped, put through the mud etc.  Also, please can all of the girls 

have ‘wacky’ hairstyles such as space buns, high bunches or something similar.   

 

In addition to this, please can all pupils bring their school jumper on the night, these will be removed as part of the 

performance.  There is no need to make these dirty.  

 

Pupils who are acting need to wear as follows: 

 

 Matilda- A blue dress and a red headband- the headband will need to be easily removed as it needs to come 

off during the performance.  

 Miss Honey – A dress and a cardigan- any colour will do. 

 Miss Trunchbull –  Tracksuit bottoms and a hoody.  Hair needs to be in a tight bun. If you own a thick belt 

please can this be brought in to wear around the waist, if not one can be provided.  

 Harry (Dad) A hat and a suit- any colour. 

 Zinnia (Mum) A dress and heals- if possible. 

 Narrator 1 and 2 – Shirt and black trousers.  

 Miss Aaron – Dress and cardigan (any colour) 

 Mr Martin- A suit  

 Mikey- Jeans and a top- fairly scruffy 

 Bruce- School uniform as above but with a pillow under his top. 

 

All other students- same as the dancing section but with a school cardigan/jumper over the top.  

 

All pupils will need suitable trainers or plimsolls for the performance.  

 

The costumes should be worn on the evening of the performance and do not need to brought into school unless you 

wish for them to the be checked by an adult.  

 

If you would like further information of your child’s costumes, please speak to Miss Hodgkins who will be happy to 

discuss this with you.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                         Mr B Reynolds                  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                               Class Teacher                    Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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Peterborough 
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